
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/16/2010 10:56:50 AM
To: 'Kinosian, Robert' (robert.kinosian@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Thanks Bob and good luck on making the deadline. September 23 is good to shoot for since it will likely 
get held by someone and we'd all like to avoid a food-fight at year-end.

BTW, the purple roses blooming as you come out of the elevator bank are quite stunning.

From: Kinosian, Robert [mailto:robert.kinosian@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2010 10:52 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE:

I'm aiming for next week re the decisions on the 2007-2009 incentives so it can get on the September 
23 meeting agenda. However, there is some chance it will slip. A decision on the going forward 
mechanism around mid September.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2010 9:34 AM 
To: Kinosian, Robert
Subject:

Bob - welcome back from your vacation. Any ETA on the PD(s) on the incentives and on the incentive 
mechanism going forward. ? I'm sure you have a lot on your plate right now. Just curious.
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